
With generous donor support from the Zatkoff family, the U-M Concussion Center just
released the inaugural call for the Zatkoff Graduate Student Fellowship for Concussion
Research. Dr. Steve Broglio and Dr. Eleanna Varangis from the School of Kinesiology are
jointly recruiting exceptional PhD students to apply for this opportunity. Interested students
should contact Dr. Broglio (broglio@umich.edu) or Dr. Varangis (varangis@umich.edu) for
more information. 

Application to the graduate program can completed here:
https://www.kines.umich.edu/admissions-aid/graduate/phd-admissions
NOTE: School of Kinesiology’s PhD Program Funding Deadline is December 1, 2024.

What does the fellowship cover?
Full tuition (in or out-of-state)
Stipend (12 months at 50% effort)
Health care costs

One position will be available starting in Fall 2025.
Applications to the School of Kinesiology graduate

program are due by  December 1, 2024. 
Scan the QR code to learn more the fellowship, or

visit: https://myumi.ch/Erdkx 
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